
TURRAMURRA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Newsletter 
                                                                    Issue 17 – Tuesday 11th June, 2019 

                                                                                                    Term 2 Week 7 

Planning Ahead…   
  Friday 14th June  - PSSA Round 9 TPS v Waitara PS  
      Football @ James Park  
     Netball @ Hornsby Girls HS Court  
     AFL @ Foxglove Oval 
  Tuesday – Thursday June 18th -20th – Year 5 Bathurst 
  Monday 1st July - Athletics Carnival 
  Friday 5th July - Last day term 2 
  Saturday 17th August - Comedy For a Cause 
   
            

 
Office: 9983 9455 
School Security: 1300 880 021 
Canteen: 9440 0356 / OOSH: 9144 4769 
https://turramurra-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: turramurra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal’s Message: 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope everyone had a lovely long 
weekend. The weather was superb and felt 
more like Spring! Teachers are busy 
completing reports at present, these will be 
sent home in Week 9 Friday  June 28th . 

Year 5 are heading to Bathurst and the 
Goldfields next Tuesday and I wish them well. 
This is always a wonderful and informative 
excursion and was one of my favourites when 
teaching a class.  

Our Dance Gymnastics Team are 
performing at the Concourse on Saturday and I 
look forward to seeing them this time. This is 
the State Final and I know the girls are very 
excited about the performance. Thank you 
once more Miss Mooy.  

Our Dance Sport Teachers are working 
really hard to complete routines for next term. 
The children are loving the experience and are 
gaining a lot of Dance skills from the 6 
sessions.  

Don’t forget to book your tickets to the 
Comedy Night. Information is later in the 
Newsletter and in many locations around the 
School Thank you P&C for organising this. 

Sport classes are practising for the 
Athletics Carnival coming up in Week 10.  

 

Have a lovely short week 

 

Margaret Foott 

Principal 

 

 

Sport News: 

Thank you to all the Zone Cross Country 
runners who have returned their washed 
jerseys, to 4M, by last Friday as requested. 
Those who are yet to return theirs, please 
ensure they are brought back as soon as 
possible. The students will be reminded again 
today. 

Next week is the Area Cross Country 
Carnival and as such there will be no PSSA 
competition played that day. We will remind the 
teams the day before. 

The Athletics Carnival is on Monday in 
Week 10. Please let us know if you’re able to 
volunteer with timekeeping. Without your 
assistance, we would not be able to run as 
successful a Carnival as we do. Permission 
notes will come home in a day or so, please 
look out for them and return them to your class 
teacher as soon as possible. All students, K-6 
attend this Carnival. 

 

Enjoy your week, 

Katrina McGuire & Reg de Jager 

Sport Conveners 

 

 

From The Office: 

Thank you to our Parents and Students for 
observing our signs and not walking through 
the carparks.  Your cooperation is very much 
appreciated. 

Thank you 
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The Comedy Night Is Around The 
Corner! 

On Saturday 17th August COMEDY FOR A 
CAUSE will be coming to the TPS Hall.  This is 
the major fundraising social event organised by 
the P&C for 2019, with all profits going to the 
school.  The night will feature a line-up of 
comedians including acts from the Sydney and 
Melbourne International Comedy Festival.  It 
should be a night to remember.  Please book 
your tickets before they sell out!  Seating is 
unreserved so you can easily sit with friends on 
the night.  The doors open at 7pm, with the 
show starting at 8pm, so enough time to enjoy 
drink and dinner in advance. 

“What a fantastic night!”   
 "Comedy For A Cause was simply 
outstanding!!” 

Book Tickets Online: 
comedyforacause.net/TURRAMURRA 

 

Canteen News: 

Hope everyone enjoyed their long 
weekend. 

Thank you to last week's helpers!  

Helpers needed! 

We are looking for some helpers on the 
following days: 

Friday 14/6  

Friday 21/6 

Friday 28/6 

Please let me know if you’re able to come 
in to help.  

Please don’t forget that PSSA students can 
not get lunch orders on Friday’s.  

Helpers for this week are: 

Wednesday 12th June: 

Kerry Medd 

Thursday 13th June: 

Jo Sprague & Kirstie Ogilvy 

Friday 14th June: 

Kristina Willis (11-1), Nicole Golabek (9-11) 

Lorna Bell & Kath Cowan 

Monday 17th June: 

Fiona Makin & Katinka Miller 

 

Thank you from the TPS CANTEEN 

Haylee & Laura 

Stewart House – Clothing Appeal 2019: 

You will have received a Stewart House 
bag last week.  Please note that all bags are to 
be brought back to the Main School Office 
(Kissing Poit Road end) by June 24th. 
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  Band News - Term 2, Week 7 
 

 

 

BAND CONTRIBUTIONS NOW OVERDUE 
 

Thank you to all band parents who have already settled your accounts.  For those who have not, 

please make payment immediately.  Please contact Neroli at tpsbandtreasurer@gmail.com if 

you have any queries or concerns. 

 
 

Upcoming Band Calendar Dates  
 
 

Week Date Term 2 (30 April – 5 July) 

 Sun 16 June Wahroonga Band Festival 

Intermediate Band – arrive 10am for 10.45am performance. 

Please practice: Celtic Air & Dance and A Story to Tell  

8 Mon 17 June,  
12.20pm 

Assembly - Junior Jazz Band 

 Tues 18 June Country Band Tour committee meeting, all welcome, please let 
Band Co-coordinators know if you are interested in helping 

 Tues-Thurs  
18-20 June 

Year 5 Bathurst Excursion  
(but no change to usual Performance & Jazz Band rehearsals) 

9 Thurs 27 June Band Committee Meeting (Staff Room) 7pm 

10 Mon 1 July TPS Athletics Carnival 

Term 3 

Save 
the 
date 

Fri-Sun 

Sept 6-8 

North Shore Primary School Concert Band Festival, 
Chatswood High School  

Junior band (likely Saturday evening 7/9) 
Intermediate band (likely Fri evening 6/9) and  
Performance Band (likely 4-6pm Sunday 8/9) 

Times TBC 
 

                                                    

Wahroonga Band Festival - SUNDAY 16 June 
 

Intermediate Band will perform at the Wahroonga Music Festival at Wahroonga Public School, 

71 Burns Road, Wahroonga, on Sunday, 16th June. 

 

Arrival time 10am, for 10.45am performance. Expected finish time 10.55am, departure time 

11.15am after awards.  Please practice: Celtic Air & Dance and A Story to Tell. 

 

mailto:tpsbandtreasurer@gmail.com
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Street parking is available on Burns Rd, Water St and surrounding streets, but can be 

congested. Please allow plenty of time on arrival. There is no parking available in the school.  

Attached is a map of the school, please meet in the ‘mulch area’ bordering the main school 

pedestrian entry from Burns Rd.   Large instrument drop off is available via the driveway 

entrance off Burns Road.  An attendant will be in place to give participants access and 

directions.  An area will be available at the Control Room for instruments to be held until your 

warm up room is available.  A receipt will be issued for all instrument minding and must be 

produced to enable collection.  Warm up rooms are provided.  Please note, however, they are 

teaching rooms so please respect the items of the children and teachers who use that classroom.  

NO FOOD is allowed in the warm up rooms.  Please ensure that your band returns directly to the 

warm up room after their performance and vacates the room in a timely manner, according to 

the schedule given. 

 

A jumping castle and giant slide will be on site for the enjoyment of all children.  Families are 

encouraged to enjoy the food stalls, coffee, Devonshire Teas, etc.  A wonderful raffle will also 

be available. 

 
Planning meeting for Country Band Tour 2019 

 

Country Band Tour for the Performance Band will be happening in mid-November this year. If 

you are interested in helping with organising the tour, please let Liz or Kerry (Band Co-

coordinators) know, and come along to our first planning meeting on Tuesday, 18 June, 7.30pm.  

 

Term 2 Band Committee meeting 

 
The next Band Committee meeting will be on Thursday 27 June, at 7pm in the Staffroom. All 

are welcome. 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please e-mail our 

Band Director, Mr Rowland at tpsbands@outlook.com,  

or either of your Band Coordinators  

Kerry Medd / Liz Maund-Arnott at tpsbandcoordinators@gmail.com 
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Maxwell 

Street, South 

Turramurra 

OPEN MORNING 

Friday 21 June 2019 

9:00am to 11:00am 

Please take this opportunity to see our 

fantastic school in action. 

Enjoy morning tea with key members of 

staff. 

Guided tours commence at 9:00am. 

www.turramurrahighschool.com.au 
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